Docket No. UT-991737

To Whom it May Concern:

| apologize for not totally understanding all the
technicalities of the paperwork | have been receiving from
you. | do appreciate it and care what is going on.

The issue | would like to address to you concerns the
carrier of service that will be chosen for the Resort. We
phone the Spokane area, not Idaho. It is desirable to us to
have a carrier that keeps calls to Spokane as local, not
long-distance. | would be quite interested in telephone
service out there.

| have an ailing Mother that stays at my current residence

in Spokane while we spend as much time as we can at the
Resort. This is difficult as there is no way to contact

each other if there should be a problem for her. Being able
to contact her by phone would allow us to keep in touch with
her anytime and allow us to spend more time at the Resort.

One day we hope to be able to be permanent residents at the
Resort. However, without phone service for things like
emergency help, that would be unwise.

My husband and | hope you can select a carrier that will
meet our needs and budgets.

Thank you for your efforts!
Sincerely,

Lori & John Hendon

6610 E. 10th

Spokane, WA 99212
509-535-7213

e-mail: Ihndn@uswest.net



